GOVERNING BODY OF CHADSGROVE SCHOOL

GOVERNORS' COMMITTEES' ANNUAL REVIEW STATEMENT

Premises Committee

Role of Governors' Committee Members	Key Topics and Governor Committee Activity since last annual review	Impact of Governor Committee involvement – what difference has it made?
Strategic (contributing to the School's Vision and strategic aims?	Focus on building & premises items related to school development plan Major building project delivered new classrooms and refurbishment of the playground and library to provide a better learning environment. On-going oversight into maintenance and repair of school to provide the best possible infrastructure for learning.	Ensuring 'common vision' for prioritising expenditure.
Critical Friend (monitoring and evaluating performance, challenge and support of the Senior Leadership Team)	Governors have worked closely with SLT and school administrative staff in scheduled meetings and regular visits, exercising purposeful questioning when needed to achieve a positive mutual outcome.	Items on the building & premises have been prioritised based on the SDP and impact on the pupils.
Accountability (ensuring that the School is accountable to pupils, parents, local community and those who fund it)	Governors aim to obtain best value from the expenditure on the school premises We obtain feedback from pupils, parents, staff, the LA & the local community Detailed and comprehensive minutes of all meetings are taken.	Governors have used feedback to help decide what projects to pursue with the limited funding available. All Governors kept up to date with all actions via premises committee report at full governors meetings.
Next Steps for Improvement (this will form part of Governors' action plan for improvement linked to the School Development Plan)	The Premises Committee will continue to identify the needs of the school and provide the appropriate actions within the financial constraints.	We are proud of our history in striving to provide the best possible learning environment for our pupils and also the best possible working conditions for school staff. This will continue with the planned refurbishment of the staff room and extension to nursery.

Names of Governor Members:

David Grange, Emma Hudson, Rebecca Sabel, Cllr Shirley Webb
